
SKCC news for week beginning 14th July  

CORPORATE PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK 

Sunday 9.45 a.m. (side room of office) 

  Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 6.30 a.m.  
via ZOOM ID 881 1066 7099 PCODE 070958 

Or click here https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88110667099 
pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09  

Tuesday: 9.30 a.m. The Cornerstone Centre led by Sue                     

If you are new to SKCC and would like to find out more about us                                                                                  

and what we do please complete a ‘get connected’ card from the 

foyer and pop it in the office post box or contact the church office                                                                                                 

on  01303 251155 or hello@skcc.info                                                                                                                                     

Further information is also available on the website www.skcc.info 

To make a ‘one-off’ 

gift to SKCC scan the 

QR code here or use 

the Payaz machine in 

the main hall.   

 

 

 

As part of our meeting this morning we will be holding a Baptismal Service in The Cornerstone Centre.  

The service will not be live streamed and the children and youth will be staying in to witness the baptisms. The side room in 
the church office will be available with toys for younger children to use under parental supervision.  

 

FORGE CAMP - 4 weeks to go! We are look-

ing forward to a great time of fellowship as 
we meet with others from within the Forge     
Network of churches, if you haven’t booked 
yet, now is the time!                  

If you can’t come for the full weekend, why 
not come as a day visitor on Saturday 17th or Sunday 18th        
August? It’s just under a 1.5-hour journey from Folkestone.  

For further details go to www.forgesphere.org/summer24 

The Cornerstone Centre, building works.  

We are approaching the final phase of installation of the new hot air heater which is great news and will also enable us to 

start using the meeting room again, though this won’t be before 28th July at the earliest. The next part of heating improve-

ments to the building will be the installation of destratification fans in the main hall. 

Meet on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday                                                                 

If you are not in a group and would like to know 

more, please contact the church office. 

Next Sunday (21st)  

We look forward to welcoming Chandra and Jo Gurung 
to SKCC. Chandra and Jo, who serve in Nepal, will be        

sharing God’s Word with us.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88110667099?pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88110667099?pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09
http://www.forgesphere.org/summer24

